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Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils, 
 
SATs Meeting for Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
 
On Wednesday 5th March 2025, at 5.00pm until approximately 5:30pm, we will be holding a SATs meeting in 
the school hall for parents and carers of Year 6 pupils. 
 
The meeting is to provide you with information regarding the End of Key Stage Two SATs (Standard 
Assessment Tests), i.e. how the SATs will run, what these look like and how we prepare for them. We will also 
discuss how to support your child at home. There will be an opportunity to speak to staff at the end of the 
meeting to discuss matters relating to SATs and supporting your child.  
 
Your attendance is extremely important, as we strive towards ensuring that our pupils are as prepared for the 
SATs as possible. Please arrive at the main reception; the doors will open at 4:55pm for a prompt 5:00pm 
start.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Wednesday 5th March 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Kinlough and Miss Leyland-Brown 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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